

Centerville School NEWSLETTER



May 31, 2019



ANNUALS - Remember to purchase your 2018-19 Centerville School annual for \$3.00 in the school office before Friday! Students will receive their memory books on the last day of school at the annual signing finale.



<u>SCHOOL MEALS</u> - All meals must be prepaid. Check student balances on Skyward or call the school if you have questions. Remaining account balances will carry over to next school year.



READING CELEBRATION – A fun Accelerated Reading Award trip for all eligible students who met their 4th quarter goal will be Monday, June 3rd. Students will picnic at Ekone Park then swim and celebrate at the Pool!



GRADUATION – Our 8th Grade Graduation ceremony will be held on Wednesday, June 5th, at 7:00 PM. Family and friends are invited to attend as we congratulate these students: Olivia Armstrong, Samuel Bischoff, Riker Hanning, Caitlyn Jauken, Selena Niemela



<u>PICNIC</u> - Plan to join us for the annual Centerville School Potluck Picnic on Thursday, June 6th. All families are asked to bring potluck salads, sides, or desserts. If parents are unable to attend, students can bring potluck items to school Thursday morning. Lunch will begin at 12:00 with games and fun to follow, so bring your lawn chairs and enjoy the afternoon with us. Students are welcome to go home with parents after the picnic, but please be sure to notify teachers if taking students from school.



ASSEMBLY – Our last awards assembly will be held on Thursday morning at 10:30. Members of the Masonic Lodge will be on campus to draw winning reading tickets and award bikes to the 2 lucky readers in the Books for Bikes program. Awards will be presented to students acknowledging accomplishments in Track, Accelerated Reading, Attendance, and more!



<u>MEDICATION</u> — If your child has medication at school, please pick up medication on the last day of school. Medications cannot be sent home with students and, if left at school, must be destroyed. Call the office if you have questions.



LAST DAY - Friday, June 7, school will dismiss for the school year at 11:45 AM. Please ensure your child has a backpack and extra bag to carry all belongings home.

YOUTH FOOTBALL - Sign up is available now, check back page for information.

Goldendale Youth Tackle Football sign up is available. If you are going into the 3rd, 4th, 5rdor 6th grade, then you have the opportunity to join the ultimate team sport! Join your classmates in pursuit of a championship year. Join today online at **centralklickitatparksandrecreation.com**, or stop by the Goldendale pool and make some waves after you sign up! *Registration ends June 20*.

Our football program will also be preparing for the season through the summer by teaching passing and wide receiver routes in FLAG FOOTBALL, 6pm Tuesday and Thursday evenings at the Goldendale High School Football field starting June 18 – July 25. IT IS FREE! Come join us and find out why football is such a great team sport!